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With ten teams entered into two Divisions, the 2020 Summer League was set to go.   Then Covid-19 arrived and with it, cancellation of everything.

Archery was just one of the many casualties, which, of course, included the 2020 Summer League and Clubs entered into this League had their fees returned.   It was hoped we could arrange something for later in the year, but sadly this was not to be.

As soon as I know Clubs are able to meet again I will endeavour to organise a 2021 Summer League and ask for entries.   Likewise, with the Andy Harris League.   I sincerely hope that by next winter shooting indoors will once again be allowed.

With 2020, a summer of non-events, it was agreed by Council that winners of awards from the last AGM could retain their trophies for an extra year.   Therefore, the winning club from each Division in the 2019 Summer League (Chelmsford Tudor Rose, Mayflower and Ardleigh) have been notified of this arrangement.

With the anti-Covid Vaccine, I am hopeful that life and archery will soon return to some sort of normality.

Stay safe.
Marlene Hutchins
League Secretary
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